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THIS WEEK 

INSET Day: Don’t forget that school is closed for an INSET day tomorrow, Friday 14th 

February. 

Parents’ Evening: Our next parents' evening will take place via Zoom video call 

between 4-6pm on Wednesday 26th February in the same manner as previous recent 

parents' evenings. You will be able to book your appointment time via eSchools. 

Please note that booking does not open until 1pm on Thursday 13th February and will 

then be open until 12pm on Monday 24th February.  

Half Term: We hope you all have a great half-term break and we look forward to seeing 

everyone back at school on Monday 24th February. 

Computing Week: We have had a great Computing Week this week, with lots of ICT 

and coding activities happening across the whole school. 

Headteacher’s Award Winners 

Safiya, Mountaineers - Being really brave and swimming underwater. 

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Bamboozle the kind bear. 

LETTERS HOME 

No letters home this week. 

 

Class News from Cavers 

Cavers have had a busy term learning all about their topic 'Long Ago'. We have loved 

exploring old and new toys as well as looking at toys from today. We have spent time 

looking at family trees and learning about how things change when we grow. We have 

also been able to access Forest School this term and have loved every minute of it! 


